Subject: Re: Debugging Problems with latest IDE
Posted by Zardos on Fri, 20 Jul 2007 11:04:37 GMT

View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

luzr wrote on Fri, 20 July 2007 10:04First of all,
Anyway, MSC debugging depends on dbghelp.dll. Is not it possible you have different version
than shipped with U++?

This was the problem! | somehow deleted the dbghelp.dll from the upp directory and so another
version from c:\windows was used.!
Thanks for the help!

Regards,
Ralf
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